LONE STAR GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
STATUS REPORT ON CATAHOULA FORMATION HYDROSTRATIGRAPHIC AND MODEL STUDY
Wednesday, March 21, 2012
1:30 PM
MEETING MINUTES

A public meeting to discuss the status of the Catahoula Formation Hydrostratigraphic and Model Study by the Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District (LSGCD) was held Wednesday, March 21, 2012, at 1:30 p.m., in the San Jacinto room of the Lone Star Convention Center, located at 9055 Airport Road, Conroe, Texas.  

In attendance at said meeting were: Kathy Turner Jones, General Manager; Paul R. Nelson, Assistant General Manager; LSGCD Directors John D. Bleyl, Reed Eichelberger, Richard J. Tramm, Rick J. Moffatt, M. Scott Weisinger, and W.B. Wood; Mark Lowry, District Consultant; John Seifert, LBG-Guyton; Bill Hutchison, LBG-Guyton; Steve Young, INTERA; District staff; and members of the public (see Attachment “A” for a list of attendees).  

Paul Nelson began by welcoming the public and recognized Kathy Turner Jones, General Manager; Luine Hancock, Legislative Liaison for Senator Robert Nichols; Panorama Village Mayor Howard Kravetz; Judge Mark Evans; and Lone Star Groundwater Conservation District Board members in attendance.  Mr. Nelson gave a brief background on the study and introduced the engineers responsible for the study, John Seifert and Bill Hutchison, LBG-Guyton and Steve Young, INTERA.  

Mr. Seifert, Mr. Young, and Mr. Hutchison gave a presentation on the results of the Catahoula formation study.  They discussed the model objective, including the development, and calibration processes, as well as a summary of the results.

Following the presentation, Mr. Nelson, Mr. Seifert, Mr. Hutchison, and Mr. Young entertained questions from the audience relative to the study and the results for a period of approximately fifteen minutes before the meeting ended.

Mr. Nelson stated that the presentation was available on the LSGCD website, in PDF format, and the deadline for public comments to be submitted to LSGCD was May 4th.  Mr. Nelson thanked everyone for coming on behalf of himself, Ms. Kathy Jones, General Manager, LBG-Guyton, INTERA, and the LSGCD Board.


PASSED, APPROVED, AND ADOPTED THIS 10th DAY OF APRIL, 2012.






___________________________________







    M. Scott Weisinger, PG, Board Secretary
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